
Lincolnshire Automobile Club 
April 2022 Newsletter 

News and Views 

 

Our first monthly newsletter, intended to keep members updated and in-

formed about club news and events. We intend distributing by e-mail the 

first week of each month excluding the month the club magazine is      

issued, this will be distributed by post as normal . Typically we will re-

port briefly on the events that have occurred in the previous month and 

look forward over two months to any activities occurring in that time 

frame. 

AGM Report 

 

The AGM this year was on Sunday 20th March at the Brackenborough 

Hotel. The meeting was attended by 16 members and was followed by a 

lunchtime meal. The Chair’s and treasurers reports were published in the 

last magazine. Reports confirmed the club is financially viable and grow-

ing in membership. Election of officers and committee members resulted 

in the following: 

 

 Chair                                   Sue Peach 

 Secretary                             Alan Bentham 

 Treasurer                             Gary Crieghton 

 Membership Secretary        Andrew Gunn 

 Magazine Editor                  Alan Bentham 

 Social Secretary                   Vacant 

 Static Events Organiser       Alan Bentham 

 Technical Advisor               Alistair Russell 

 Committee Member             Len Peach 

 Committee Member             Roger Thompson 

 

The meeting ended at 1:00, next years meeting date will be 12th March 

2023, venue to be confirmed. 



Social Events Update 

 

The monthly meetings at the Coffee House remain popular and have      

attracted new members over previous months, the last proposed visit  was 

going to be Sunday 3rd April, however we are now extending our visits 

on the first Sunday of each  month  throughout the Summer and into the 

Autumn. 

The visit to Gibraltar Point on Wednesday 6th April has been cancelled. 

The next Social Event is on Sunday 1st May at Papplewick Steaming 

Day. 

Static Events Update 

 

This month marks the start of the Static events season. The first venue is 

Thorpe Camp on 24th April, twenty two members have signalled an in-

terest and the booking has been confirmed, they are relaxed about num-

bers so still time to let me know if you are going attending right up to the 

actual date. Gates open at 1:00 till 5:00. 

Address and postcode are : Thorpe Camp, Tattershall Thorpe, LN4 4PE. 

Normanby Hall on the 8th of May has been cancelled due to the  

bureaucracy being experienced by the organisers. 

Caistor Market Place Event is now scheduled for 1st of May, although it 

clashes with Papplewick members may wish to attend an event closer to 

home. Pre booking is required by e-mailing jayne109a@gmail.com and 

providing name, your e-mail address, car make, age and registration num-

ber. 

Appleby Update 

 

Date confirmed with Applebys as 7th August, invites sent out to the clubs 

attending last year, flier posted on facebook group pages, application 

forms sent out to any individual requests, Members were asked to contact 

me if attending, last year Sue used the approach of asking to be notified if 

NOT attending, can we revert to this approach as it worked well last 

year? 

i.e. Please notify lac2022show@yahoo.com if NOT attending 


